Welcome winter visitors!!

We once again invite you to consider Lake Havasu Vacation Rentals & Sales for your
2016/2017 winter accommodations. With our many years of experience we are proud
to be the number one “vacation rental specialists” in Lake Havasu City . We appreciate
the opportunity to assist you in finding a vacation rental that will suit your needs.

Please review the enclosed list of our winter availability and feel free to call for further
information. Pictures of the properties will be available on our Shutterfly website:
https://lakehavasuvacationrentals.shutterfly.com/pictures. Here you will find all of the
remaining winter properties available under the “2017 Winter Availability” tab. They are
in alphabetical order and you can find more pictures of the property by clicking on the
main picture. When you get to the bottom of the page you can view more properties by
clicking on the link at the bottom “View All 39 Albums”. Unless otherwise noted all
properties are open from Nov 2016 through April 2017 (there may be some exceptions).

After reviewing the available properties we are requesting that you respond back via
email with your initial choices and/or questions. We are asking that you please not call
us ... we will respond back either by email or phone after reviewing all of the initial
responses. This will avoid having everyone call at once and our staff having to keep
you on hold. We will respond back to you in a timely manner. Thank you for your
understanding and cooperation.

We look forward to hearing from you soon! Don’t delay as the remaining properties will
book quickly.

Sincerely,

Jeannette, Cheryl, Debi, Kristy & Jen
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